PN\_2122\_151

DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

24th May 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Student being a Confirmed Case of Tested Positive of COVID-19

Our school was informed on 23<sup>rd</sup> May 2022 that one of our students has been tested positive of

COVID-19.

With reference to the most updated guidelines from the Centre of Health Protection, CHP will

not contact school only having sporadic cases. Therefore, strictly according to the guidelines,

our school has strengthened the cleansing and disinfection of the school premises. At the same

time, face-to-face lessons and school activities are conducted as usual.

Once again, our school would like to urge parents to put in place appropriate preventive measures

to guard against the spread of COVID-19, based on the health advice from CHP. For details,

please refer to <a href="https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/health-advice.html">https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/health-advice.html</a>.

Our school will keep close contact with CHP and closely monitor the health conditions of our

staff and students. If parents want to obtain more information of COVID-19, please refer to the

relevant website: https://www.coronavirus.gov.hk/eng/index.html or call the CHP hotline

(Phone number: 2125 1111 / 2125 1112, service hours from 8 a.m. to 12 midnight). For enquiries

on situation of school, please contact general office at 2742 2028.

Yours faithfully,

K.C. Lo

Principal